Arizona Livestock Camp
July 12th thru 15th 2016
February 1, 2016
Dear Potential Sponsor,

The 4-H and FFA programs in Arizona are some of the strongest youth organizations in the state.  Hundreds of kids raise livestock as projects for these programs with the end goal of participating at their yearly County Fair.  Youth who raise Livestock for the fair have longed for an affordable livestock camp experience to hone their skills prior to the fair.  Although there are some livestock camps and clinics around the United States, many Arizona kids do not have the means to travel out of Arizona to attend these livestock camps and clinics.
Therefore, a group of energetic 4-H leaders and parents throughout the state have joined together to put on an Arizona Livestock Camp in Holbrook, Arizona on July 12th thru July 15th 2016.  Our organizations goal is to put on the best camp in the state with the largest quantity of prizes awarded to kids for their participation.  Everyone who participates will be recognized for their involvement in learning, with special awards given to the most improved and overall achievers.  There will be a Quality Assurance program for the participants to gain even more knowledge on the care of their livestock projects.  

Our goal is to get high quality Livestock Clinicians, prizes, game activities and lunch for the participants. Our organization is seeking sponsorships for this camp in order to help make it one of the best and inexpensive camps for the youth of Arizona.  Any amount you are able to donate will be very much appreciated. We have also developed a tiered donation schedule for sponsorships:

$50
Supporter

Listing on Sponsor Board

$125
Blue Level

Listed on Sponsor Board; sponsorship announced during the day

$200
Purple Level

Blue Level plus logo on shirts given to participants
$350
Major Sponsor

Purple Level plus listing on banner
As 4-H leaders and parents we are truly grateful for your investment in the youth of Arizona. Your continued support by becoming a sponsor of this event will have a lasting impact on the minds of Arizona’s youth. 
If you should have any questions about the camp or sponsorship options, please feel free to contact Jimmy Crosby at jcrosby@elks.net or Steven Lackey at scraigl@q.com.  Donations may be made out to Arizona Livestock Camp and mailed to:  Arizona Livestock Camp C/O Steven Lackey 17621 South Avenue A Somerton, AZ 85350
Sincerely,

Steven C Lackey
Steven C. Lackey
